
. Gurpvit Singh 
Vill Chung PO Khabbe Rajputan Tehsil Baba Bakala 
Amritsar, Punjab 143114 
India 
 
Dear ., 
 
We are thrilled to inform you that your journey to higher education in the United States is about to begin. On behalf of the
Admissions Committee at the University at Buffalo, The State University of New York (UB), I am delighted to offer you
admission for Fall 2025!  You have been admitted to the University at Buffalo, The State University of New York directly
to the major of Information Technology and Management. 
 
Your exceptional achievements and unique perspective have truly impressed us. We believe your presence will enrich our
diverse campus community, and we are eager to welcome you to Buffalo.  
 
You Have Earned Our Flagship Scholarship! 
 
., your achievements have not only earned you a place at UB, but they have also qualified you for the University at Buffalo
Flagship Scholarship. This scholarship reflects how highly we regard your academic journey and our enthusiasm for
welcoming you to the UB community. 
 
Here is what this means for you: 

● You are receiving $40,000 in scholarship funds ($10,000 per year for up to four years).
● We deeply appreciate the hard work and dedication you have demonstrated in your academic journey so far.
● We see you as a student who will thrive at UB and positively shape our campus community.

This scholarship is our way of saying, “We believe in you and your potential!” We look forward to seeing how you’ll
continue to grow and succeed here at UB. 
 
As you prepare to join us, here are some exciting things to look forward to:

1. A Truly Global Community: You will be joining students from over 100 countries, creating a vibrant,
multicultural learning environment.

2. World-Class Education: UB is ranked among the top 40 public universities in the United States and is a
member of the prestigious Association of American Universities (AAU).

3. Groundbreaking Research: As a New York State flagship university, we are at the forefront of innovation and
discovery.

4. Distinguished Faculty: Our professors are leaders in their fields and are eager to mentor students like you.
5. Unique Opportunities: You will have access to engaging academic programs and experiences outside the

classroom that will broaden your horizons.

Please log in to your Applicant Status Page to submit your enrollment/tuition deposit and see important next steps.
To secure your place in our incoming class and formally accept the terms of this scholarship offer, which are outlined
below, please submit your enrollment/tuition deposit before May 1, 2025. 
 
., we know it takes courage to pursue your education in a new country. Rest assured, we are here to support you every step
of the way, from securing your visa to adjusting to life in Buffalo. If you have any questions, please email us at
intadmit@buffalo.edu or call +1.716.645.6121. 
 
You have earned this opportunity to study at one of America's most respected institutions and we are committed to
making your time here both rewarding and transformative. 
 
Welcome to the UB family! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 



 
Dino Pruccoli 
Assistant Vice Provost 
Director of International Admissions and Enrollment 
University at Buffalo 
 
*All decisions are provisional upon receipt and validation of courses and grades on the official final secondary school
transcript. If you have not yet completed secondary school, you are required to show proof of graduation prior to your
enrollment. 
 
Flagship Scholarship Details and Terms: 
This scholarship is awarded for the Fall 2025 term. If you decline your admission and choose not to attend UB, this
scholarship offer is null and void. These scholarship funds may only be applied toward full-time degree programs; this
scholarship cannot be used for non-degree study, summer/winter study, and/or part-time study. You must be enrolled 
full-time while attending UB and maintain a grade point average (GPA) and cumulative grade point average (CGPA)
of at least 3.0 (out of 4.0) while enrolled at UB. You must be pursuing the completion of your degree in a timely fashion
(on track to graduate within years). Failure to meet and maintain these minimum requirements will result in loss of the
scholarship in subsequent semesters/years. If your New York State residency status changes from Out-of-State to In-
State, the amount of your scholarship may be adjusted. If your citizenship status changes to U.S. Permanent Resident,
U.S. Citizen, or a legal immigrant status, this scholarship may be adjusted. If you receive a scholarship from another
sponsor/source (e.g. government, company, athletic scholarships, or any other scholarship source), your UB
scholarship may be adjusted. It is your responsibility to inform the Office of International Admissions about such
scholarships you might receive. If your admission is not finalized by the end of your first semester of study, this
scholarship may become null and void (no longer available in future semesters). 


